Town of oneida building department

From: Christian Phillips <christianzr3@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 14, 2024 7:10 PM

To:
Subject: Town of oneida building department

There property at 790 Marcum Rd Oneida TN 37841. There are no open pending or unpaid permits.

DISCLAIMER: The information contained in this message is proprietary and/or confidential and may be privileged. If you are not the intended recipient of this communication, you are hereby notified to: (i) delete the
message and all copies; (ii) do not disclose, distribute or use the message in any manner; and (iii) notify the sender immediately. (iv) The recipient should check this email and any attachments for the presence of malware.

The company accepts no liability for any damage caused by any Malware transmitted by this email.
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